
Victorian Heritage Database Report Report generated 26/04/24

YARRA BRAE COTTAGE

22738 Yarra Brae Cottage - 8
Davis Road, Wonga Park

Location

8 Davis Road and cnr Clifford Drive WONGA PARK, Manningham City

Municipality

MANNINGHAM CITY

Level of significance

Included in Heritage Overlay

Heritage Overlay Numbers

HO39

Heritage Listing

Manningham City

Statement of Significance

Last updated on -

Of local significance as a cottage built for Lord Clifford, a significant property owner, and used as hospital
headquarters for the 1955-56 Pan-Pacific Scout Jamboree (an event of statewide importance), held on Clifford's
Yarra Brae property. (Criterion A4, H1)



Heritage Study/Consultant Manningham - Manningham Heritage Study Review, Context Pty Ltd, 2006; 

Other Names Jamboree Hospital headquarters,  

Hermes Number 22738

Property Number

Historical Australian Themes

Local Themes

5.01 - Squatters, selectors & small farmer

Physical Description 1

Yarra Brae Cottage is a simple, gable-roofed timber cottage with tiled roof and metal-framed windows. A large
stone chimney is a feature of the main facade.

The tiled roof has been replaced. A return verandah and large carport are later extensions built by the previous
owners around 1969.[5] The garden area is enclosed by white-painted timber fencing. An H. V. McKay standard
design farm gate is located on Davis Road. This is a common type of farm gate, but no other examples have
been noted in the City of Manningham.

Physical Conditions

Condition Good

Integrity

Integrity Minor modifications

Physical Description 2

Threats None apparent

Physical Description 3

Associations

Lord Clifford Pan-Pacific Scout Jambor

This place/object may be included in the Victorian Heritage Register pursuant to the Heritage Act 2017. Check
the Victorian Heritage Database, selecting 'Heritage Victoria' as the place source.

For further details about Heritage Overlay places, contact the relevant local council or go to Planning Schemes
Online http://planningschemes.dpcd.vic.gov.au/

http://planningschemes.dpcd.vic.gov.au/

